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SGA Federation Meeting Minutes 
Friday, October 28th, 2016 

12-3 p.m. 

Attendees 

Norfolk: President Larry Hall 

Chesapeake: Pres. Griffin Leach 

Portsmouth: Pres. Alicia Smith 

Virginia Beach: Pres. Todd Smith, VP Mariah Johnson 

Federation Board 

● Chair: Todd Smith
● Vice Chair: Griffin Leach
● Secretary: Alicia Smith
● Treasurer: Larry Hall

Agenda 

● Campus Specific
○ Portsmouth: Held Fall Fest successfully. #IChooseLoveCampaign launched during

Fall Fest. First Forum with the provost to be held on November 3, 1:00 p.m. Will be
held every semester. Canceled Portsmouth’s plans to attend VB’s SGA meeting on
the 17th due to lack of senator availability. Not holding ICC meetings because no
VP.

○ Norfolk: Held Coffee with the Dean. High Tide Club had an open mic. Music Club
Scary-oke. Having personal conduct issues with a Norfolk Senator have escalated to
point of talks of removal. Advisor says that senator cannot be removed and
president disagrees. Holds ICC meetings.

○ Chesapeake: Hosted Masquerade Ball with Haunted House on October 27th.
Chesapeake started an Advocacy Campaign for Health and Wellness including a
writing competition with cash prizes. Also planning to attend VB campus’ 5K. Have
had 30-40 people at each meeting. Holds ICC meetings.

○ Virginia Beach: TCC Pride Day being called Storm Surge. Holds ICC meetings. Will
be taking the last SGA meeting of the semester to hand out candy canes with
information on SGA. Their Events Committee is also planning on having a table with
information on self care. They are planning to table during finals week.

● General
○ Federation Chair called meeting to order at 12:22 p.m.
○ Minutes were not read.
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○ Advisor was not present.
○ Griffin attended PAPC Meeting on October 21st.
○ Future Community Service Initiative: There are a lot of students at Tidewater

Community College that are in need of food, especially with the events that took
place at the Waypoint at Lynnhaven. April Tolliver’s story was shared, she is
currently a TCC Student Center employee that has experienced adversity. She
proposed that we implement a food bank or food pantry for students that are in
need. The plan is to collaborate with the public schools on this issue. We are still
waiting to see if the student center will pick it up. More information will be gathered
and shared as the initiative moves forward.

○ 

Next Meeting 
November 11th, 2016 

Next Meeting Agenda Items 

● Second Chance Prom Update
● T-shirt price quote
● Collegewide food survey report

Adjournment 
Meeting was adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
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